
Cemetery Trustee Meeting 11/18/20

Meeting opened at 10 AM. Members present: Bill Keyser, Jim Reed, Beth Frost and Cherie
Swenson, alternate.

Bill reported that he had noticed a dead pine tree hanging over the cemetery (Hobbs Swett) on
Elbow Pond Rd.  He spoke to the landowner where the tree was located, Steve Miano, about
cutting the tree down before it fell onto the cemetery. The next day Mr. Miano had taken the tree
down at no cost to us.  We sent him a thank you letter.

Discussion was had regarding fall clean up of the cemeteries…..leaves.  Someone suggested
the Boy Scouts might do, but the idea was nixed unless maybe the small cemeteries  Jim said
he will try to get the town workers to get to this.

Bill announced that he added $1,200 to our budget for a sexton, bringing the total 2021
proposed budget to $28,864.00.

Bill also had made large copies of the cemetery maps and brought copies for each of us.  We
looked them over and wrote names of new lot owners on the East Andover one.

Last month’s minutes were looked over.  Jim made a motion to accept and Cheri seconded.  All
in favor of approving those minutes.

Meeting adjourned at 10:30 AM.

Respectfully submitted,
Elizabeth E Frost, Secretary


